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14 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Donors, 
 
On behalf of the Trustees and volunteers of Stratford-upon-Avon Foodbank, I would 

like to thank everyone at Alveston Primary School for their extremely generous and 

thoughtful gift of 97 kgs of food. I do apologise most sincerely for the delay in 

responding to you – please forgive us!  We were all most touched to learn of your 

little ones’ concern for those who do not have enough money to buy food for 

themselves and their families.  

 
The Foodbank is extremely grateful to all individuals and organisations who support 
our work and to the people of Stratford-upon-Avon and its environs who regularly 
donate food and cash.  Without this, we would not be able to improve our service to 
the growing number of people who need our help in times of crisis. 
 
Thank you again. 
 
Kindest regards and all good wishes for the New Year, 
 
Mary Finegan 
Data Administrator 
 
 
Alveston Primary School 
admin3002@welearn365.com 

mailto:info@stratforduponavon.foodbank.org.uk

